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Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

School News 

Once again, this term has flown by and it is a good time to look 

at all of the wonderful activities the children have been up to.  

Through a mix of different weather conditions we have thankful-

ly been able to continue with our Forest Schools trips which the 

children have all enjoyed and have enhanced their learning about 

our class topics.  These have ranged from building castles/dens to 

creating dinosaurs in the woods and exploring nature. 

You will have seen the new outside play equipment in the play-

ground which is another great addition to our outside area.  We 

will be opening it for the children to play on as soon as we can.  

There is a final safety check that needs to be completed and then  

it will be ready for the children to explore.  The School Council 

met to decide which type of activities would be included in the 

play frame and I am sure you will agree they have made fabulous 

choices. 

Please can we ask that before and after school the children and 

toddlers do not climb on the equipment or logs as although it is 

fun we are not insured if anyone were to have an accident out-

side of school hours.  Many thanks in supporting us in this. 

All of the children looked amazing in the Easter Bonnet Parade 

today—thank you for helping them with their wonderful imagina-

tive creations.   

Easter Bonnet Parade 

Well to our winners: 

Year R:  Toby D’Souza, Elsa Williams 

Year 1:  Erica Craig, Sammy Proctor 

Year 2:  Jonny Peel, Aggie Simpson 

 
Year R HASSP Multi Sports Event 

Thank you to all of the Year R children who took part in the HASSP 
Multi Sports Event last week.  During the event the children com-
peted with Year R children from the other HASSP schools to test 
their sports skills that included hockey, tennis and throwing.  YR 

HASSP Multi Sports Event. 

 

 

Newsletter no.5 –  29th March 2018      

Diary Dates: 

Mon 16th Apr—Welcome Back to School 

(8.50am) 

Tues 17th Apr—Y1 Forest Schools 

Weds 18th Apr—Personnel Governors 

Meeting 

Mon 23rd Apr—YR Forest Schools 

Weds 25th Apr—YR Height, Weight, Vision 

Check, Y1 Forest Schools 

Mon 30th Apr—YR Forest Schools 

Tues 2nd May—Y2 Stay and Play @ 2.00pm 

Fri 4th May—Sports Day @ 9.30am 

Sun 13th May—PTA Fun Day 

Weds 23rd May—New Starters Meeting @ 

7.00pm 

Fri 25th May—Reserve Sports Day @ 

9.30am, PTA Hot Dog Friday,                  

END OF TERM 

Mon 4th Jun—Term Begins @ 8.50am 

Mon 2nd July—Sparkle Day 

Tues 3rd July—County Move Up Day 

Weds 4th July—Sparkle Day (Children 

Lead) 

Tues 10th July—School Move Up Day 

Thurs 12th July –Curriculum Open Evening 

Weds 18th July—Parent Forum @ 1.15pm, 

Thank you Assembly @ 2.00pm 

Fri 20th July—Y2 Leavers’ Assembly @ 

PTA Hot Dog Friday,       

Mon 23rd July—INSET DAY 

Tues 24th July—INSET DAY 
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News, Views and Celebrations 

 

School Trips 

This term the children have been busy visiting lots of amazing places from Forest Schools to Claydon House 
and the Oxford Natural History Museum.  There are some photos of our trips on the school website under the 

Parents/News heading.  Take a look at what we have been up to: School News 

 

Travelling Book Fair 

Thank you for coming along to our Book Fair last week.  Our sales totalled £297.42 and we will receive  

£78.97 in rewards that we can spend on new books.  Thank you for your support. 

 

Our Learning Warriors this last month are: 

Reception: Rory Williams, Finley Newell, Connie Boots, Merry White. 

Year 1: Roxann Edgar, Duncan Ashby, Xavier Edwards, Abigail Packham. 

Year 2:  Thea Clifford, Morten Giles, Hannah Wells, Annie Ford. 

WASPS CASUAL PLAYWORKERS   Bucks Pay Range 1A 

£8.48 per hour 

Required as soon as possible 

  W.A.S.P.S is the successful extended services provision at Haddenham Community Infant School ca-

tering for primary aged children.  We are looking for casual play workers for our breakfast/after 

school to help run a range of activities with the children.  The hours of work are varied depending on 

the club, on an ad-hoc basis.  Successful candidates may occasionally be offered hours during school 

holidays. 

 Please contact Natasha Alleyne at wasps@haddenhaminfant.bucks.sch.uk for an application pack 

                          CLOSING DATE – Friday 20th April 2018                                                            
                                     This post is subject to an enhanced DBS disclosure. 

Have a wonderful Easter holiday. 

      

Lucy McNeil       Justine Mitchener 

Internet Safety Day 

David Newson (Dad of Jorja Y1) kindly gave his time to come into school and give a talk to parents about 
online safety for adults and children.  He gave us invaluable advice together with tips/guidance notes to 

follow.  These can be found on our website: E-Safety.   

Thank you David for taking the time to present to us. 
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News, Views and Celebrations 

Haddenham Village Fete ‘ Programme Competition’ 

The Village Fete organisers are inviting the children in Haddenham to design the front page of the fete pro-
gramme.  The theme is ‘Village Life in Haddenham’ which includes a variety of subjects, for example; scenery, 
brownies, school, church, the fete!   Please choose a design that reproduces well on A4 paper - as colourful as 

possible as that reproduces well on the programme.  

Please return your entries by Tuesday 8th May at the latest so the organisers can select the winner and get it 

all sent off to the printer in enough time.  

Easter Activities at Green Park 

Green Park are celebrating Spring with lots of activities at Easter.  Please follow this link to find out 

more.  Quote NOMORESNOW to your booking to receive a £10 a Holiday Activity Day discount. 

- https://alfvillages.cinolla.com/greenpark/courses/holiday-activity-day-2  

There is lots to do at Green Park, please visit their website for more details.     

www.alfvillages.org.uk/alf-villages/green-park/ 

Easter Holiday Activities at Bucks County Museum 
  
Meet the Saxon Warriors re-enactment event on Easter Sunday & Bank Holiday Monday, 11am – 4pm 
 
Pop-up Family Indoor Cinema on Wednesdays and Thursdays showing The LEGO Movie & Fantastic 
Mr Fox 
 
Bucks County Museum in Aylesbury has some exciting events happening for families over the Easter holi-
days and we would be very grateful if you were able to help promote the events to your parents and 

children by including the jpegs in your Parentmail newsletters or by displaying a poster. 

BBD Leisure Buildings—Competition  They provided us with our new PTA Shed 

Children's Competition Time :  We have 2 Large Easter eggs up for grabs...   

So Children  ..Draw us a picture of any wooden building you would like to see at the bottom of your gar-

den, Fort, Den, Unicorn Stables or Fairy Palace.   

Size A4 in Colour, then either post it to our FB page  (BBD Leisure Buildings) or email it 

to russell@bbdleisurebuildings.co.uk  

Two age categories :  6 and Under or  12 and Under  

Make sure you tell us which category each picture.  We will draw the two winners at midday 

on Saturday 31st March and post the pictures and winners names.  Prizes can be collected from The 

Goat Centre Showsite or the Hartwell Nurseries Showsite. 
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